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Minutes from January 10, 2019 Social Committee meeting 

Members in Attendance: Rebecca Roth, Karen Dryden, Peggy Fisher, Carol Wagner, Pat Lodge 

The purpose of today’s meeting was to plan the 2/16/2019, 8-10 AM Pancake Breakfast. 

Inventory of supplies after the breakfast last year revealed that we will need to purchase more large 

white paper doilies, plates and napkins.  We have 23 plastic table coverings so won’t need to 

purchase more of them for this Breakfast. We do need to bring matches or a lighter stick to light the 

Sterno cans. Pat will bring lighter sticks. Peggy will purchase the doilies.  Rebecca will get the plates 

and napkins. 

Since we are now quite organized in setting up the room for the breakfast, committee members don’t 

need to arrive until 6:30AM-6:45AM.    Doug Brown, Carol and Joe V. will arrive at 6:00 to unload 

supplies from Doug’s car.       

We decided to continue to charge as we have in previous years i.e. $5/person, children 5 and younger 

eat free.  We also decided to add a new food item to the menu.  It will be either fresh or previously 

frozen fruit.  The decision regarding fresh or frozen will be made based on grocery sales the week 

of the breakfast.  Peggy and Rebecca will bring their punch or large bowls for serving the fruit. 

Rebecca and Karen will purchase the fruit. 

Peggy and Karen will share the duty of manning the money and name tag table(s).  Karen will bring the 

seed money, $100 worth of $5 bills.  She will also bring the 10 Hy Vee coupon books left over from 

the Street Meet to sell at the money table.  Carol will ask Jakob Waterborg to make name tags with 

the BAH/RH logo on them, to take photos and to show a slide show of previous social events 

throughout the breakfast.  Carol will ask Brenda to bring her money box.  Carol will bring trash bags.  

She will invite the OP Community Police office, Geoff Gant, to attend.  She will also ask Roz Johnson 

if she can attend.  Carol will explore if any city official would be available who could give us the latest 

update on the Meadowbrook Park development, such as the date of the opening of the community 

center located in the park. 

Carol will ask Becky if she can provide St. Patrick’s Day and winter scenes coloring sheets for the 

children’s activity table. 

Rebecca will work with Jakob to develop and issue the First Evite “Save the Date” on 1/15/2019 and 

the Second Evite on 2/5/2019.  RSVP date will be 2/8/2019. 

Respectfully submitted by Carol Wagner, Social Committee Chair. 


